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This is West Valley Cleanup Alliance’s (WVCA) second set of Frequently Asked Questions. We 
appreciate that contract transitions raise questions, and we hope this information helps clarify 
our work during transition as we prepare to assume the new contract toward the end of June. 
Some questions have been edited for space/clarity. 

This edition picks up with question #6. You may view previous editions of Frequently Asked 
Questions here. 

Question 6: I am currently employed at the WVDP with UGT. I’m not a CHBWV employee. 
The information you provided did not seem to cover those employed as a 
subcontractor. Will there be similar packets for those employees? 

The job offer process currently underway by WVCA is intended to hire current CHBWV 
employees only. We cannot speak for other contractors’ future employment plans or processes 
at the site. We recommend you contact your specific employer to understand future work plans. 

Question 7: Will our email addresses change following transition, and if so, what will be 
the process for that change and when will it take effect? 

Yes, email addresses are expected to change. The CHBWV Information Technology team is 
currently making plans for a coordinated changeover, and it will make an internal announcement 
to employees about the details as we get closer to the end of transition. 

Question 8: I am currently under consideration for a new job with CHBWV. If I accept 
WVCA’s offer of employment, am I still eligible for that new job, and will I receive a new 
job offer? 

You are still eligible for the job you are applying for if you accept WVCA’s job offer. If you are 
offered that new position, accepting it will not change your future employment status with 
WVCA. We are working closely with CHBWV’s Human Resources team to stay coordinated on 
matters like these so that we don’t impede any internal job movements or external hiring that 
occurs during transition. 

Thanks to everyone who submitted a question. We welcome additional inquiries via email to 
info@westvalleycleanup.com. 
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